ADDENDA

Questions on the ASDSO Train-the-Trainer Request for Expression of Interest

Question regarding the travel and labor reimbursement process for trainers. Are classroom instructors
paid for developing content or conducting classes, or do they donate their time?

Answer: The instructors for ASDSO seminars and webinars are paid a stipend to cover time and
labor for developing or conducting the training, and they are reimbursed for travel expenses as needed.
We have not established the level of consulting fees or overall budgets for the proposed Train-the-
Trainer program, but generally instructors are not asked to donate their time.





